
 

 

KEMPLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
Highways Report - Signage 

Monday 26th September 2022 at 7.30pm in 
Kempley Village Hall 

 
 
Highway Discussion on Signage 
A key component of the Kempley Daffodil Weekend Grant from the County Council 

was the purchase and installation of new village signs designed with the new visual 
image now being adopted for most of the major organisations in  our community. 

 
The County Highways Department have now agreed a new design that allows the 

use of the new colour scheme .  A copy of the design is shown below: 
 

 
The new sign does not include a Daffodil and this has been raised with the 
Highways Department as a minor modification.  
 
The design has been presented to the Chair of the Kempley Daffodil weekend 
who has consented to the new signs.   The signage will enhance the image of the 
village and support the annual Daffodil Weekend . 
 
The budget in the Build Back Better Grant of £4,000 will fund the purchase of 
the 7 signs (circa £120 per sign) required for all highway entry points to the 
Parish.  It is recommended that approval be given to the Parish Clerk to arrange 
the final details with the County Highways Department.  This will include 
instruction to Morelock signs on the final colour specification, and font size, as 
well as agreement with County Highways on final locations, and installation 
costs. 
 
Recommendation – Approval to proceed be authorised based on the above 

design and subject to funds remaining within budget. 


